
Stoke Hill Junior School 
 

Update 11.9.20 
 

It’s been lovely to welcome everyone back to school after the extraordinary disruption of the 
last few months. The children have been brilliant, and have adapted really quickly to the new 
procedures that are in place to help keep everyone safe and healthy.  
 
There are bound to be tweaks to the way we work over the coming weeks, and we will keep 
you updated about any changes that we need to make. 

 
Start and end of the day  
Please make sure you are maintaining social distancing and keeping pathways clear while 
waiting at the start and end of the school day. There is plenty of space on the school site, and 
no need to congregate in groups. Thank you for sticking to the staggered timings. This has 
made it much easier for us to keep the children in different year groups separate during the 
school day. 
 
Symptoms  
If your child has any of the following symptoms you need to keep them at home and get them 
tested for Covid-19: 
 

• A high temperature 

• A new, continuous cough 

• A loss of, or change to, their sense of smell or taste 
 
You can find more detailed information here, which you may find useful: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/./ 
 
Again, it’s great to see you all again. Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Roy Souter 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/

